Denver March Powx Wow

P.O. Box 19178 (303) 934-8045
Denver, CO 80219 FAX (303) 934-8046

September 30, 2022
RE: 47" Annual Denver March PowxWow
March 17-19, 2023
Greetings from the Mile High City!

Thank you for your interest in our 47™ Annual Denver March Powwow scheduled for March 17-
19, 2023, at the Denver Coliseum. We have already given our returning vendors an
opportunity to secure their space and have sold more than 75% of our booth spaces. Please
read this letter and the contract carefully and return your booth fees immediately. An
application/ contract dated September 30, 2022, is enclosed. The arcade refers to the room
across from our Fry Bread Concession Stand on the lower level. Be sure to indicate whether or
not you will need the tables and chairs included in the booth fees. Please submit photographs
of the type of merchandise you will be selling or a letter describing your merchandise in detail.
Do not direct us to a web site.

You may submit your fees by Credit Card utilizing PayPal by clicking on the“DONATE”
button on the home page of www.denvermarchpowwow.org. On the Purpose line: type
DMPW Vendor Fees. Or, you may call and give me your credit card information over the
phone. Or, e-mail me and ask me to call you. Please Note: Processing of your payment is not
“Official” acceptance of your application.

Please be aware that we are not accepting new vendors selling fleeced merchandise
and/or other items of South American origin. These types of goods are already largely
represented at the Denver March Powwow and we seek to provide equal opportunity for
the sale of other types of goods as well.

To reserve a space please fill out the application/contract, sign it, and return it. Our deadline is
postmarked by December 31, 2022, but the earlier you submit your application and fees, the
better your chances of being accepted. If you use PayPal write the amount paid and PayPal
confirmation number on the Upper Right of the Application/Contract. Please know that we have
zero tolerance for discrimination in any form, verbal abuse of committee/
volunteers/Coliseum staff, or any other unprofessional behavior.

If you are accepted, you will receive a copy of the signed application/contract with your
confirmation. We look forward to celebrating our 47" Annual Denver March Pow Wow with you.
Please feel free to contact me at the office 303.934.8045, my cell 303.881.1914, or by e-mail if
you have any questions. Please make note of e-mail address below specifically for DMPW
vendors.

Respectfully,

Grace Larissa

Grace B. Gillette Larissa E. No Braid
Executive Director Powwow Coordinator

www.denvermarchpowwow.org dmpw-vendor@comcast.net



